Dear Members,
Given the surge in the omicron variant, we believe it is important to have a town hall answering your questions about how to function in society in this moment. Whether we work in schools, hospitals or other workplaces, we need to know how to keep ourselves and our families safe.
We have invited some people we have relied on through the pandemic to join the town hall: U.S Surgeon General Dr. Vivek Murthy; Dr. Irwin Redlener, pediatrician and co-founder of the Children’s Health Fund; and Dr. Vin Gupta, a pulmonologist and faculty member at the Institute for Health Metrics and Evaluation and an officer in the U.S. Air Force. The town hall will be held on Tuesday, Jan. 11, at 6:45 p.m. EST. We’ll discuss what we know about the new COVID-19 variant, the way that boosters are working, and the need for the continued mitigation factors that prevent the spread of the virus.
Here’s how you can get the information out to your members:
First, agree to cross-post the townhall. This will enable it to play automatically on your union’s Facebook page. If you agree to cross-post, please email Megan Ackerman: mackerman@aft.org
Second, share this graphic announcing the town hall. Click here to share it on Facebook and here to share it on Twitter.
Third, you or your members can submit questions to the town hall here. We want to make sure our members have the opportunity to engage with these experts and ask questions, so please be sure to share this with them.
And last, please be sure to remind your members on Tuesday about the town hall.
In unity,
Randi Weingarten
AFT President

